
OFFICE OF THE FOOD SAFETY AND DRUG ADNIINISTRATION. BTJNOR

LETTER NO. FSO/24-251 FS D fr * ''.

TO,
THE MANAGER
M.D. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
MANDAWAR ROAD, BIJNOR

DATE- 10.05.2024

Sir,

In response to your application letter Date 10.05.2024 lor obtaining the certificate of

SAFE DRINKING WAT'ER and HYGIENIC SANITATION in the school. Shri Rajeev

Kurnar, Food Safety Offlcer, Bijnor Inspected the school premises. The water tank is

properly covered rvith a lid. There are nine R.O. systems in good rvorking conditions. The

Floor and rvalls are clean and covered rvith tiles. The potable water has been found O.K. by

Bhagr,vati Aqua Care Centre.

Prima facie, it appears that the school is maintaining good hygienic conditions and safe

drinking rvater facilities for students.

(RAJEEV KUMAR)
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